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MIPS’ CFO HAS DECIDED TO RESIGN – 
NEW INTERIM CFO APPOINTED

MIPS AB’s (”MIPS”) Chief Financial Officer (CFO) Mats Juhl has decided to resign as 

CFO at MIPS for a new assignment outside of MIPS. Mats Juhl will leave MIPS on 31 

March 2020. In parallel, Mats Vikström has been appointed interim CFO at MIPS and will 

assume his new role on 1 April 2020.

Mats Vikström has for a period performed an interim assignment within MIPS’ finance 

department. Before joining, he held the position as Group PMO Director at Intrum AB 

(publ) and prior to that he worked at Mantex AB (publ) as CFO and Chief Operating 

Officer. He has also previously had a range of assignments within finance at Cloetta AB 

(publ) as well as in other public companies.

“I would like to thank Mats Juhl for his contribution since he joined MIPS last fall and wish 

him all the best with future challenges. I also wish to welcome Mats Vikström as interim 

CFO at MIPS. Mats Vikström is already well acquainted with our business as he has had an 

interim assignment at MIPS for some time, and I am pleased that we have been able to 

”, says Max Strandwitz.recruit Mats as interim CFO in a short period of time

For more information, please contact

Max Strandwitz, President and CEO 

 Max.Strandwitz@Mipsprotection.com

tel +46 709 61 17 54

About MIPS

MIPS is a world-leader in helmet-based safety and the protection of the human brain. 

Based on an ingredient brand business-model, MIPS Brain Protection System (BPS) is sold 

to the global helmet industry. The technology is based on over 20 years of research and 

development together with the Royal Institute of Technology and the Karolinska Institute, 

both located in Stockholm, Sweden. MIPS headquarter with 38 employees engaged in 

research and development, sales, marketing and administration is in Stockholm, where its 

product and technology test facility also is located. The MIPS share is listed on Nasdaq 

Stockholm. For more information: www.mipscorp.com
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